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QUESTIONS - ANSWERS - CLARIFICATIONS 

 

CITY OF STOCKTON 
ASPHALT CONCRETE COLD PLANING (THROUGH DECEMBER 2024) 

CITY PROJECT NO.: WD23003G 
DEADLINE FOR QUESTIONS: December 15, 2022, 3:00 p.m. 

 
1. Please advise if there are any permit fees for Project WD23003G? 

 
Answer: Contractor shall possess a valid City of Stockton business license and pay 
all required fee associated with it prior to the execution of the contract and maintain 
it throughout the duration of the contract. Refer to Section 5-1.05 on page 9 of 
Special Provisions.  

 


